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Dates to    

Remember: Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Hope this newsletter finds you happy and healthy. Wet week this one, 

bring back the heat! Week 9 already and the year is not slowing 

down. Please keep an eye out for notes and messages on Seesaw. 

This week we have begun our 3 way parents, teacher and student 

interviews. Thanks to everyone who has made time to speak with 

staff. Teachers have allotted times for those who have not. Please 

make sure you attend as they are imperative for checking in on your 

child’s performance this year and collaborate with staff to support 

your child in the most effective way. Interviews will continue next 

week. 

Last week we had NAPLAN testing for all year 3 and 5 students. Well 

done to all these students who tried hard and from my observations 

performed really well. I felt the Maths tests were a little long, but well 

done to the children for persisting here. We will see if the new timing 

for NAPLAN is more appropriate when our results arrive next term. 

Sports Day was awesome last week. We had a great turn out from 

families, the food did nothing positive for my waistline and was 

delicious. Staff were great helping set up and supervise, but it was the 

students that made the day. Their positivity, encouragement and 

efforts were amazing. They should all feel very proud of what they 

achieved. Well done to the captains for their great leadership. The 

constant singing and chanting was great. I’m sure there were some 

sore voices. Great effort everyone. Congratulations to the Blue Rays 

for their victory. Only 85 points from first to third so a very close 

contest. 

Now we move to the next phase of Sports Day which is the Athletics 

Carnival at Ravendale Oval today. We have 17 students representing 

the school which is one of our biggest contingence going to the 

event. All children that win an event will be invited to travel to 

Adelaide and compete. Information will be given to students on the 

day who are successful. Today is also a foody fundraiser. Over 70 

pizzas to be made. That’s awesome. Those at Athletics day will get 

their pizza Friday. Well done Donella and the SRC tea. 

Paul Rutter is here Friday to run sketching workshops for all students. 

Paul came last year and was really well received. Students loved his 

workshop so we thought we should get him back. Can’t wait to see 

what the children draw. This year is marsupials.  

Thanks for all your support over the past few weeks.  

We truly have an amazing school community. 

 

Wade Branford 

Third Street   WANGARY   SA   5607    II    P: (08) 8685 4137  II   M: 0447 899 687     II     F: (08) 8685 4030     II      E: dl.0563_info@schools.sa.edu.au
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 1 

 

Week 9 
 

Friday 31st 

Paul Rutter 

Author/Illustrator 

Visit 

 

Week 10 
Friday 7th 

Good Friday 

 

Week 11 
Monday 10th 

Easter Monday 

 

Thursday 13th 

MP Class  

Assembly 
2.30pm in the 

Gym 

 

Friday 14th 

Last Day of Term 

Early Dismissal  

2.10pm 
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School Fees Reminder 
School Fees are due to be paid 

by the end of term 1.  
Please contact Janis Ellul 

 if you require financial 
 assistance or to set up a 

 payment schedule. 

MIDDLE PRIMARY CLASS ARE 
 HOSTING THE ASSEMBLY ON 

THURSDAY 13TH APRIL 
2.30PM IN THE GYM 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term Dates 2023 
Term 1: 30 January - 14 April 

Term 2: 1 May - 7 July 
Term 3: 24 July—29 September 

Term 4: 16 October - 15 December 

BUS DRIVER POSITION AVAILABLE 
Immediate Start  

Our bus run (yellow bus) is from Lake Wangary 
School to Coffin Bay twice a day: 
Monday - Friday 7.45am - 8.30am and  
3.15pm - 4.30pm.   
Extra hours are available for excursions and 
cleaning the bus. 
 

The applicant requires: 
* MR Licence 
* Accreditation 
* National Police Check 
* RRHAN-EC (Responding to Risks of Harm  
 Abuse & Neglect - Education & Care) 
* Medical Clearance 

 

Please contact Wade Branford - 0400 666 110 
for more information or click on the link below. 
https://edi.sa.edu.au/hr/for-managers/recruiting-
staff/filling-site-vacancies/approving-bus-drivers  

STUDENT ATTENDANCE  
Please inform the school if your 
 child is absent for any reason. 

Text - 0447 899 687 
Telephone - 86854137 

Message through Seesaw 
Thank you 

https://edi.sa.edu.au/hr/for-managers/recruiting-staff/filling-site-vacancies/approving-bus-drivers
https://edi.sa.edu.au/hr/for-managers/recruiting-staff/filling-site-vacancies/approving-bus-drivers
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L IBRARY NEWS  

This week in the Library we are focusing on the many Look and 

Find, I  Spy, Where is and Search books our library is fortunate to 

have. There are many good reasons why these particular books 

have been around for over two decades - students love the col-

ourful riddle books, they are very popular! They're a fun and play-

ful way to build memory and learning skills without students even 

realizing it.  With simple text and an engaging game 

 element, Look and Find books are a fun way to convince  

reluctant or struggling readers to spend time with a book series. 

Young  readers who aren’t reading on their own yet also benefit 

from working their memory and observational skills. All in all it is a 

fabulous way to engage students in books and continues to 

make books fun!! The students  played a short game of Look and 

Find in the library to count how many Pokémon's they could see 

around the Library with some great results! 

 
 

The students 

 decorated our 

 harmony tree with 

their hand prints. 

These prints 

 represent themselves, 

their cultural  

background and the 

 activities they enjoy. 
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Breakfast Program - Term 2 

30/03/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Thank you to the many parents who have supported the running of the Breakfast Program 

over the years. We are now seeking helpers for Term 2. The Breakfast Program runs on Tues-

day mornings and takes 1 hour from 8:10am to 9:10am. To run the program all that is re-

quired is cooking toast and putting  assortment of spreads on, getting out juice for the stu-

dents and cleaning up at the end.  

If you are able to help please indicate below by writing your name in 2 boxes to enable 

options. If you can only do 1 that is still ok. Please return to school asap. 

The Breakfast Program is highly valued by the students and we hope that you can support 

it to continue to run. 

Regards 

Wade Branford 
 

 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

Lake Wangary School 

Term 2 Breakfast Program 

 
Name: ______________________________________________________ 

Please write your name in the week(s) that you are able to run the Breakfast Program and 

return to school. Thank you. 

Week 1 - 02/05/23 

 

Week 2 - 09/05/23 

 

Week  3 - 16/03/23 

 

Week 4 – 23/05/23 

 

Week 5 -  30/05/23 

 

Week 6 -  06/06/23 

 

Week 7 - 13/06/23 

 

Week 8 - 20/06/23 Week 9 - 27/06/23 

Week 10 - 04/07/23   







Football SA school holiday camps are a fun and safe sporting experience for school children who are looking for some 

extra training or an introduction to the sport of football. We are offering a single day camp in Port Lincoln, as well as an 

advanced 3-day camp in Whyalla. We hope to see as many of you there as possible!       

  Port Lincoln Single Day Camp - https://form.jotform.com/230800708621852 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fform.jotform.com%2F230800708621852&data=05%7C01%7CDanielle.Morgan134%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cfb7deb1180f74afaf0ab08db2e6ba89b%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638154812190754141%7CUnk

